
10. TRAVIS ROAD:  ROAD MARKINGS 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Malcolm Taylor - Area Engineer, DDI 371-1604 

Corporate Plan Output:  Signals, Signs and Shelters 9.5.94 

 
 The purpose of this report is to ask the Board to recommend to the City Services Committee the formalising of 

road markings in Travis Road opposite Blue Gum Place. 
 
 In response to concerns raised for traffic safety at the intersection of Travis Road with Blue Gum Place, it is 

considered appropriate to prohibit the stopping of vehicles at any time, on the north side of Travis Road at this 
location.   

 
 As part of a city wide scheme to improve traffic flows on arterial roads it is proposed to install side lines along 

Travis Road, and the banning of vehicles in this area would be part of that work.   
 
 It is now appropriate to approve the installation of the road markings. 
 
 Recommendation: That the Board recommend to the City Services Committee that the stopping of vehicles 

be prohibited at any time on the north side of Travis Road commencing at its 
intersection with the Queen Elizabeth II Park entrance and extending in a easterly 
direction for a distance of 50 metres. 

 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the abovementioned recommendations be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


